
Duty to Consult on Felling Street Trees

The period of consultation has ended. This is a notification that this tree is proposed to be 
removed 28 days from the date of this notice. This decision notice meets the duty to 
consult and notify when removing street trees  set out in section 115 of the Environment 
Act 2021

Reference 51437

Site Cheyne Avenue

Ward South Woodford

Position Outside 22

Species Prunus 'Hisakura' (Double Flowered Cherry)

Summary of 
responses

Notice Date 19/09/2025

Decision 
summary

Tree to be removed  due to the tree's ultimate size, speed of growth and it 
is not considered appropriate for the landscape. Replacement tree will be 
planted between November 2025 and March 2026

For further information about Council tree management please visit our website at 
www.redbridge.gov.uk/our-streets/council-trees/

Facilities are also available to view this notice online at libraries. 

Alternatively,  the tree management service may contacted by post Arboricultural and 
Horticultural Department, The WREN Office, Ley Street Depot, 531 Ley Street, Ilford, Essex, 
IG2 7QZ

The tree is programmed to be removed after: 18/10/2025

Decision


